
Labelling Clothes 

Can you please ensure all uniform and P.E. kit is labelled.   

PE kits can be sent into school on a Monday and returned home 

on Friday. 

Children need both an indoor and outdoor kit. 

Class 2 &3 Tuesday and Thursday 

Class 4 Wednesday—Yr 3—Swimming Kit/Yr 4 PE kit 

  Monday— Yr 3 & Yr 4 P.E.Kit 

Class 5 Monday and Wednesday– Outdoor whenever     

  possible 

After School Clubs 

All clubs will start week beginning 9th January 

Please check your Parent Pay account in regard to payment for 

some of the clubs. 

  
Day 

  
KS1 

  
KS2 

  

Monday  MAGIC MATHS 

Tuesday DODGEBALL 
HOMEWORK 
(Year 3 & 4) 

Wednesday   BASKETBALL 

Thursday 
SCIENCE 

(Year 2) 

DANCE 
SCIENCE 

(Year 3) 
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What a busy week!   

The children have thoroughly enjoyed their Christmas        

parties and film club nights. 

On Tuesday we had a special visit from Father Christmas 

who brought all of the children a small gift. 

On Wednesday the children visited St John’s Church and 

each class took turns to share what they had been learning 

about Christmas in RE lessons.  The children also sang 

Christmas carols, which was beautiful.  What lovely voices! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas to  

everyone from all of 

the staff here at Kirk 

Merrington Primary 

School! 



Dates for the Diary 

Date Event 
Additional 
Info 

3.1.17 Back to school  

12.1.17 KS2 Pantomime– Cinderella  

3.3.17 Book Fair  

8.5.17 Year 6 Sats  

5.6.17 Teacher Training  Day– school closed  

9.6.17 Book Fair  

12.6.17 Year 1 Phonic tests  

21.7.17 Last day of term  

Lost Property 

Please can you check all jumpers and cardigans in particular are 

labelled. 

Thank you for all the   

lovely cards and gifts 

we have received. 

Newsletter 

In the new year the newsletter will change to the start and end of 

each half term. 

All relevant information and updates will be put on the website! 

Attendance 

 
Well done to all of the children who have 100%attendance this term.  
We are delighted that 52 children have been at school every day.  
What a fantastic achievement! 
 
Next term we will have 100% for the Spring term only so children who 
have already missed a day can still get a certificate next time.   
In the Summer it will be 100% for the whole school year! 

 
 

 

Reading at home 

We are currently reviewing our home/reading rewards. Please watch 

out for letters in the New Year. 

Mrs Robinson Retirement 

On Thursday we said goodbye to Mrs Robinson who was the   

Teaching Assistant who worked with Year 5.  With a heavy heart she 

has decided to retire after working at the school for over 11 years.  

We would like to thank her for all her hard work and commitment to 

the school and wish her a long and happy retirement. 

PE coach 

Please note our previous PE coach, Mr Vigan, has sadly left the  

company he works for to go and work at another school full time. 

He has been replaced by a new coach called Mr Kitching.  He has 

met the children and will be teaching some PE lessons and after 

school clubs in the New Year. 


